
Loch Leven LLC
400 Convention Street, Suite 1100

Baton Rouge LA 70802
April 9, 2021

Congressman Michael Guest
Washington, D.C.

Re: Jackson Point Road Bridge

Dear Congressman Guest:

Loch Leven LLC owns over 6,000 acres in Wilkinson County, Mississippi. The
property's only access is down Jackson Point Road, which is a public road. As you are aware,
the Jackson Point Road Bridge is in desperate need of replacement, and we would greatly
appreciate your support of the 2021 Surface Transportation Authorization Bill as a Member
Designated Project Request. Our property is currently used for farming, and without access
across the Jackson Point Road Bridge, we have no way of transporting our crops. If the bridge is
not replaced, we will not be able to farm as we have no way to access our property with farming
equipment. We currently pay over $30,000.00 per year in property taxes to Wilkinson County,
and pay significant income taxes to the State of Mississippi in connection with our farm revenue.
The bridge replacement funding through support of the 2021 Surface Transportation
Authorization Bill is of the utmost importance to us, and we hope you will support this bill.

We sincerely appreciate your help with this matter.

Very truly yours,

Loch Leven LLC
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